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NSX Announcement 

Confirmation of dividend payable on 3 October 
2024 

 

Sugar Terminals Limited (STL, NSX:SUG) reaffirms its previous advice dated 16 September 

2024 that the record date for the purposes of paying the dividend on 3 October 2024 is, as 

previously stated, 23 September 2024. 

The NSX requested that we reiterate this following recent discussions involving Link Market 

Services, who manage the STL Share Register. 

 

 

Enquiries: Robbie White | Chief Financial Officer & Company Secretary | Ph: (07) 3221 7017 


